
Email from F Cushnahan’s solicitor received 11 December 2015 
 
 
Dear Sir, 
 

RE: Sale of NAMA Assets in Northern Ireland 
 
As you are aware from previous correspondence we represent Mr Frank Cushnahan and we have 
already engaged with you on his behalf in relation to matters arising out of the above. 
 
We have noted with horror the various references made by you about our client and in particular 
you have described our client as a “double agent” during a Committee session on Wednesday the 9th 
of December. 
 
You will be aware of the sinister connotations of these words in the context of Northern Ireland and 
we now await a full transcript of Richard Bullick’s evidence before considering whether we wish to 
engage further. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Joe Rice 
Solicitor  
 




